
Attached/enclosed are minutes from the first of our annual meetings for the Halfmoon Lake 
Association held on Saturday, July 9, 2011. 

The next meeting for the Association will be held on Sunday, August 28, 2011 at 10:00 am at 
Camp Mi-Te-Na.  State of NH Shoreland Protection Specialist, Jay Aube, will be a guest speaker 
at the meeting. 

Your attendance and participation is important – please plan to join us! 

Thank you to those of you who have sent in your annual dues.  If you haven’t done so already, 
won’t you join us by contributing to our low annual membership of $10.  This nominal fee assists 
us in offsetting the several water tests we conduct on the lake throughout the season/year to 
ensure that the quality of our lake water is preserved.* 

Looking forward to seeing you on Sunday, 8/28/11! 

Nina Kelly 

Secretary 

  

* Please send dues to Linda Bramante, Treasurer, 19 Paulina St, Somerville MA 02144-1812 

  

 


